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On June 17, 2020 at approximately 3:00am, Officers with the Acworth Police Department 
received a call of an ATM burglary at 3111 Cobb Parkway, near the intersection of Loring Road.  
Witnesses heard a crash and observed two people flee in a large pick-up truck after they had 
pulled the ATM from its foundation. Officers arrived on scene and confirmed that the PNC Bank 
ATM at this location had been vandalized.   
 
Officers soon located a white 2005 Ford Super Duty in a nearby parking lot at which time they 
confirmed that the truck was stolen earlier in the evening from Kennesaw. 
 
The Acworth Police Department’s Criminal Investigation Division is continuing to work this 
case.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this case is urged to contact the Acworth Police Department 
at 770-974-1232   
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